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Dear Parents / Carers,  

Good evening and thank you for all the wonderful support you have given us over the past few 

weeks. We have had a great start to the new term today and it has been fantastic to have all our 

children back in school and learning. 

Our travel arrangements have been successful so far. However, we have had a few timing issues 

with coaches. The coaches are picking up slightly later from QEMs than we expected, meaning the 

return to Greenacres will be approximately 4pm. 

My apologies for this slight change to the schedule. We have not been blessed with the weather 

today and unfortunately experienced a nasty downpour during our trip to the coach this afternoon.  

Whilst the trip across town can be a challenging setup, I am very confident that we can make this 

arrangement work for all our children going forward. 

Thank you for your patience whilst we resolve some of these points and get settled into our new 

routine.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Amelia Eggleston 

Deputy CEO 

Landau Forte Charitable Trust 

 


